
September 2020 

Currently the Mohave Chapter is in the early stages of planning for our Halloween party on 
October 24th. Another event in the near future is a scavenger run, details not worked out 
yet. Working with the Brotherhood United Motorcycle Association we are looking into doing 
a bike night at a bar in Laughlin, NV but this depends on when the bar can reopen. 
 
Until next time, everyone ride safe and stay safe. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


